
PERSONAL NEWS 

Glycoconjugate researchers are frequently on the move, and some have even been known to obtain promo- 
tions or receive honou rs and prizes. This is also of interest to colleagues throughout the world, so news items 
will be published regularly in this Journal. Please inform us. 

J F G Vl iegenthart  and his co-workers have moved to more spacious accommodation in 
Utrecht. Their new address is: Utrecht University, Department of Bio-Organic 
Chemistry, Transitorium III, P.O. Box 80.075, NL-3508 TB UTRECHT, The Netherlands. 

CORRESPONDENCE 

Dear Colleague 

Please note that there is a slight modification in the dates of the IXth International Sym- 
posium on Glycoconjugates. These are changed from July 5-10, 1987 to July 6-11, 1987 to 
help many of our American colleagues who would have difficulties travelling on Inde- 
pendence Day, July 4th. 

Sincerely yours 
J. Montreuil  

Universit@ des Sciences et Techniques de Lille I 
Laboratoire de Chimie Biologique 
59655 Villeneuve d~scq 
France 

118 


